
October 30,2012 

Steven Berlin 
Executive Director 
Board of Ethics, City of Chicago 
740 Nmih Sedgwick Avenue 
Suite 500 
Chicago, IL 60610 

Dear Mr. Berlin: 

I wish to disclose that I received honoraria in the amount of $1000.00 on October 18, 
2012 from Advocate Healthcare Office of Continuing Medication Education for the 
grand rounds presentation delivered at Advocate Christ Medical Center on October 18, 
2012. The title of the presentation was "Public Health Preparedness Since 9111: What 
Physicians Need to Know". 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Medical 

!!:wt::r:~ 
Director, Bureau of Public Health Preparedness and Emergency Response 

Chicago Department of Public Health 
City of Chicago 


